State Secretary Dr. Snezana Jankovic Meets Ambassador of Croatia Gordan Markotic
Tuesday, 03 December 2013.

tate Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs Dr. Snezana Jankovic received a courtesy call
from Ambassador of the Republic of Croatia in Belgrade Gordana Markotic, on 2 December
2013.

In the discussions it was stated that the bilateral relations were very dynamic, with an ongoing
political dialogue both at the Ministerial and the high and highest state levels.

State Secretary Dr. Snezana Jankovic expressed the expectation that the Croatian authorities
would prevent further escalation of the anti-Serb campaign and fully implement the
Constitutional Law on National Minorities.

They discussed a number of topics of importance to the promotion of cooperation between the
two countries, such as economic relations and cooperation in European integration, as well as
mechanisms to further intensify work to resolve outstanding bilateral issues.




